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Meeting:  Monday, January 15, 10:00 a.m. (9:30 social time), in Room C in the James
City County Recreation Center, 5301 Longhill Road, Williamsburg.

Program:  Flea market.  Please take this opportunity to clean out your studio and offer to
share your surplus (those items that you really aren’t ever going to get around to using)
with other members of the Guild.  You will need to make room for the things that you
will bring home that have been cluttering someone else’s studio.

Bash:   No Bash this month.  Happy New Year!!

Rug Meeting:  Jerry Smith’s house at 10 a.m. Tuesday, January 9.

Events outside our Guild:
Mid-Atlantic Quilt and Fiber Festival, Feb 22-25, 2007, Hampton Roads Convention
Center, Hampton, VA
Southeast Fiber Forum Assoc.  Dixon, TN,  Mar.  23-25, 2007.  www.main.nc.us/sffa/
Maryland Sheep and Wool Festival, Howard County, MD, May 5-6. 2007.
www.sheepandwool.org.
Mid-Atlantic Fiber Association Annual Conference, Marywood University campus,
Scranton, Pennsylvania July 6-8, 2007, www.mafafiber.org.

Website:
If you would like to add to the guild website http://williamsburgspinweave.org,
please contact Dave Banks at dfbanks@earthlink.net.

January Birthdays:
Virginia Banks
David Banks
Nettie Cross

Officers:
President:  Judy Mooers
Vice President:  Bob Hecker and Pam Franck
Secretary:  Linda Adamchak
Treasurer:  Ingrid Kross



Williamsburg Spinners and Weavers Guild
Minutes for Meeting December 18, 2006

The meeting was called to order by President Julie Colby at 10 a.m. Minutes of the last
meeting were approved as written in the newsletter.

Under new business, Rosalie made a motion that the $100 that was won by the Guild for
participation in the fleece to shawl competition at Chesapeake be divided among the
participants to compensate them for transportation and materials for the shawl.  Jane
seconded the motion and it was passed.

Ingrid reported that we have $2503.32 in the treasury. Dues of $20 for next year and now
due and payable to Ingrid.

The nominating committee presented the following slate of officers for next year:
• President:  Judy Mooers
• Vice Presidents:  Bob Hecker and Pam Franck
• Secretary:  Linda Adamchak
• Treasurer: Ingrid Kross

No additional nominations were offered from the floor.  The members voted to approve
the slate of officers.

Julie thanked the 2006 officers and committee chairmen for their efforts in the last year.

Pam has more “thank you” notes from Guatemala.  Ingrid’s daughter will translate them
for us.

Judy asked for a brief board meeting after the regular meeting.

The rug group will meet at Jerry Smith’s house on Tuesday, January 9 at 10 a.m.

Birdie agreed to take the hospitality box for the next meeting, since Julie will be out of
town that day.

Show and tell items were:
• Charlotte: four baby caps for the Knitting Sister’s charity project
• Bob: (a tell) story of the fate of the tartan that he brought last month
• Jerry:  reversible rug
• Beth:  tencel scarf
• Julie:  shawl and felted big bunny (in process)
• Judy:  towels and felted bag
• Jane:  bag knitted by her granddaughter and a wrist distaff



The program was an exchange of handmade bags:
• Selma got a woven bag from Julie
• Lou got a felted bag from Judy
• Ingrid got a chenille bag from Pam
• Rosalie got a felted bag from Beth
• Dolly got a bag woven with selvedges from Rosalie
• Judy got a cell phone case from Dolly
• Beth got a glasses case from Bob
• Julie got a bag made by Lou
• Pam got a knitted bag from Selma

The members all shared in the potluck goodies brought by all. The meeting was
adjourned at 11 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Jane Gustafson, Secretary.

Members in attendance:
Jane Gustafson, Lou Ayers, Virginia Banks, Selma Moore, Birdie Burton, Bob Hecker,
Dolly Gaus, Charlotte Headley, Pam Franck, Judy Mooers, Jerry Smith, Berit Mesarick,
Ingrid Kross, Rosalie Brown, Beth Palmer, Shawn Clarke.


